
To All NHCIS Users and ARPA Stabilization CCASP) Grant Current and Potential Applicants,  

The NHCIS is still experiencing a temporary outage. As a result, the ARPA Stabilization 

CCASP application submission and review period 8 has been combined with review period 

9 and will both have the new deadline: December 13, 2021. We will post any new updates to 

NH Connections and communicate by email soon to let you know the system is available. 

 


